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Seneca’s choir, The Seneca Singers, is looking to expand its repertoire and member count.

No experience is necessary, and all are welcome to join. 

Rehearsals take place every Wednesday, starting on Wednesday, Feb. 1, from 5:30 to 7:30

p.m. in Room B2084, Building B, Newnham Campus.

The Seneca Singers are also looking for a pianist and keyboard player.

If you are interested in joining, please fill out the online registration form.
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